
     

News Letter July 2017 

We are extremely pleased to present this 40th (no. 4 volume 4) issue of AAAWI News letter. 

We sincerely hope that transfer to GST will be very smooth for you and also as rewarding as being 

claimed.  

As usual we have plenty of very important news information and all the popular features. 

1) A SAFAAS Convention has been announced, in October 2017 in Sri Lanka.  As always there will 

be subsidy for all.  Those who wish to participate do contact Ms. Sonali at our office at your 

earliest, since seats are limited, for members the subsidy will be decided at the earliest and 

informed. 

2) There was a spate of important meetings in June 

a) FAAAI in Hyderabad, attended by Mr. Premchand Goliya and Mr. Pravin Purav.  Mr. Goliya 

will continue to be senior Vice President of FAAAI. 

b) It was declared FAAAI that this year Quality convention will be jointly organized by ASCCI 

Pune and AAAWI Mumbai. Last year it was organised by Delh and Chennai together. 

 

c) Executive Committee Meeting was held on 17th June 2017 where among other things 

forthcoming elections were discussed.  Do keep a look out for dates. 

d) Rules and Regulations Committee meeting took place on 22nd June 2017.  The group is 

nearing end of its task and very soon draft of new Rules and Regulations will be widely 

circulated for comments. 

3) HIDA is continuing to announce new courses, and we are happy ro announce selection of 3 

candidates from AAAWI.  We sincerely look forward to their becoming members by this year 

end. 

4) A seminar on TQM was conducted by Mr. Manmohan, Secretary of FAAAI under auspices of 

AAAWI, for K.B. Electronics. 

5) AAAWI has received consent from HIDA for WNF course for 2017.  The accepted companies are 

M/s Godrej and M/s MECO. 

6) METI has approved M/s Reliance and IDEMI to receive interns from Japan under the aegis of 

AAAWI. 

 

 


